
December 2014 Newsletter 

 

Hello! 

Another month, and almost another year! 

We hope that you had a wonderful Thanksgiving with friends/family and found some time to relax. 

We are getting ready this week for a few different things.  Thursday night at youth group Bob will be sharing his 
testimony and teens in small groups will be talking about the life of Joseph in correlation.  Pray for teens to 
understand God's love and plan for their lives, and to come to know Him as their personal Savior! 

This Sunday at 6:00 p.m. is our dessert benefit.  Please help us by spreading the word and trying to get others 
to come.  If you do get commitments, let us know!  We really are praying for and working hard to get more 
donations and monthly supporters so that we can keep helping teens hit their target!  Bob is going to share the 
vision of Slingshots that night.  Plus there will be 5-6 teens who are regulars that will share about what 
Slingshots has meant to them or share spoken word. 

The next Thursday night, December 11th, we are going to have a concert.  DaMAC, a Christian rapper that we 
have had come to Chicago before, will be giving a concert that night.  We will also have some teens from 
Schurz high school do spoken word.  We are very excited about this night as well and are working on getting 
the word out to the community, churches, and ministries to invite teens to come. 

Also, please be in prayer for a couple of specific teen guys.  One has read all the way through the LifeBook (the 
book of John) and has read some Psalms.  The other has told us that he is an atheist but took home and 
watched God's Not Dead.  He initiated the conversation to tell us he is an atheist. We are having great spiritual 
and life conversations with many teens.  They are definitely starting to open up to us. 

We have also had a handful of teens help us with some projects in the basement.  They asked and we put 
them to work!  Some of these same teens are helping out behind the snack shop, serving other teens and 
restocking.   

You can also be praying for more volunteers for after school and Thursday night youth group. 

As of now, we have had 183 teens come through after school and 71 come through on youth group nights.  We 
have around 20-35 after school and 20-40 on Thursday nights. 

If you have not yet made your November donation, you can make your November and December together or 
separate.  This is just a reminder to those who have not yet, but we know the Holidays were at the end of the 
month! 



Also, if you would like to make an added end of the year donation, you can do so on our 
website:  www.slinghotschicago.com/donate/ 

Serving Him together, 

 

http://www.slinghotschicago.com/donate/

